
Northern York County Rod and Gun Club 
Member's Meeting 

 
Meeting Date:  
 
Meeting Call To Order:  
 
Attendance: 

General Members Board Members Officers Guests 
    

 
Early Bird:  
 

Treasurer’s Report:  

 Checking Savings 
Beg Balance   

Deposits   
Expenses   

Ending Balance   
 

 
Secretary’s Report:  
 
Board of Directors:  
 
Old Business:  
 
New Business:  
 
Sick or Distressed:  
 
Hunting & Fishing:  
 
Other Notes:  
 
Next Meeting: 

General Members:  
      
Board Members:   

Meeting Adjournment:   

April 6,2018 

7:30pm                                                                     did the Pledge

12 4 4 0

$1999.37 $15,649.22
$648.00 $520.00
$1806.49
$840.88 $16,169.22

Read by Sylvie motioned to accept and seconded
Co Board director Bob Chasse said the 2 shot guns are coming this
week on Wednesday.  Lou says once the guns are in the raffel tickets
will be printed.

2 new members were interviewed by board member Jim Kerns, and 
voted in by attending club members.  Wayne Vaters and Michael 
Buonopane welcome to the club.
Beth Micheal was voted in by club members as new VP
Rick West one of our board members had a shoulder replacement

Turkey season starts May 1st bearded only Toms

Peter passed away was not a member but always ready to help at the club.  Service Sat.

May 4th

April 20th

Bob Chasse will be working on new 200 yard range this spring once the ground dries
Jim Kerns and Shane Lamontagne will be teaching a Hunter Safty Course the first or second Saturday
in August 2018.  Text book part will be done on line.  Will need to bring in on line certificate to class.  
Will be room for 25 to take class.
Lou, Jim K. and Romeo attended town selectman meeting.  Nobody can touch us cause we were here
first.  Four pages of rules that says we are right.  Lou met with Craig Gerry State Range Coodinator.
He says we ought to get the NRA range book.  There is no state standards when building a range.
We do not need permits to build a range, but we need permits to build an Archary range.
  Lou met w/ code enforcement and he says we need more signs around the range.  Planning on 
putting more signs on April 14 club clean up day.  End burns need to be 20feet high, and side burns
need to be 12 feet.  New Range is built N to S which is what ours is.

8:30pm




